

Main Office: 9 NH Route 113 • Conway, NH 03818 • 603-447-5936 • Fax 603-447-5839

August 15, 2017

Douglas B. Candage Builder P.O. Box 326 Freeport, ME 04032

Re:

Redi-Rock retaining wall installation

Moorehead residence

Westbrook Street, Portland

Dear Doug:

This letter is to confirm that I believe the retaining wall at the Moorehead residence in Portland, Maine was installed correctly. I had no less than five site visits during its construction and the detailed plans provided by Eric Merluzzi, P.E. were followed to the letter. Both the placement and backfill materials, as well as the base materials, were all well within recommended specifications. I witnessed no deviation from the provided plans.

Sincerely yours,

Mike Sullivan Redi-Rock Manager